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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 
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Detours Planned for Next Week at the I-10/I-95 Operational 

Improvements Project 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of bridge construction activities for FDOT’s I-10/I-95 
Operational Improvements project, overnight detours of I-95 north and south are 
scheduled from Sunday, March 20 through Friday, March 25, pending weather and 
unforeseen circumstances. 

I-95 North Detour: Sunday, March 20, Wednesday, March 23 and Thursday, March 24 
from 11 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. as well as Friday, March 25 from 11 p.m. to 6:30 a.m., drivers 
on I-95 north will be detoured to the Acosta Bridge, right on Broad Street and left on 
Adams Street to reconnect with I-95. 

I-95 North to I-10 Flyover Detours: Monday, March 21 and Tuesday, March 22 from 
11 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., drivers on I-95 north who wish to take I-10 west will be detoured to 
the Park Street exit. At the bottom of the ramp, drivers will turn right on Park Street, left 
on Forest Street, left on Edison Avenue, left on Stockton Street and left on Irene Street 
to access the I-10 west ramp. 

FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million project in summer 2022, 
weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

March is bicycle safety month. When cycling always wear a helmet and ride in the same 
direction of traffic on the street. Obey all traffic signs, signals, and markings. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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